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Today is the Deadline to Get Your Comment to the ABA Commission on Ethics 

 
By Larry Bodine, a Business Development Advisor based in Glen Ellyn, IL.  He has 
helped 250+ law firms generate new revenue by devising strategies, conducting 
business development retreats and individually coaching attorneys. He can be reached 
at www.LarryBodine.com and 630.942.0977. 

 

Time's up! As you know, the ABA Commission on Ethics is collecting comments 

on subjecting the following marketing initiatives to new ethics rules: 

• Online social networking (Facebook, LinkedIn & Twitter) 

• Blogging 

• Facebook and Linkedin profiles 

• Gathering information through networking websites 

• Discussion forums 

• JD Supra document uploads 

• Lawyer websites 

• Use of case histories on law firm websites 

 

Today is the delaine to get you comment to: Natalia Vera, Senior Research 

Paralegal, Commission on Ethics 20/20, ABA Center for Professional Responsibility fax: 

312/988-5280 and email: veran@staff.abanet.org.   

 

To use a template for a letter to the ABA please go to http://bit.ly/id77JA 


